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 The DMS after school tutoring program started this month and is offered on Tuesdays, 

Wednesdays, and Thursdays each week. Teachers are available to help students with work from 
3-4 PM on these days, and students can get free bussing on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 
 

 Middle school students completed screeners in math and reading, which provided teachers with 
data for work using research-based interventions. Teachers met in teams to review the data and 
determine interventions that would best reach the needs of the student. 
 

 Our students enjoyed participating in spirit days for the 2022 Homecoming. Each day had a 
different theme where students could have fun by dressing up in creative attire. One of the 
students’ favorite days was, “bring anything but a backpack day”. Students brought their 
materials to school in a variety of things such as a suitcase, wheelbarrow, fishing net, and 
shopping cart. 
 

 Dansville Middle School students had an opportunity to attend their first dance of the school 
year, which was sponsored by the Student Council. The event was well attended, and the kids 
had fun dancing, visiting with friends and enjoying refreshments. 


